
 

 

No Bike to School for Students - Circular 

Date: 17.06.2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Jay Hind! 

 

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. 

In our continued efforts to ensure the safety and well-being of all our students, we wish to inform you that effective 

immediately, students are strictly prohibited from bringing and riding bikes within the school premises. This decision 

has been taken after careful consideration of the potential risks and safety concerns associated with students riding 

bikes to school. 

Key Points of the Circular: 

1. No Bikes Allowed on School Grounds: 

o Students are not permitted to bring bikes to school under any circumstances. This rule applies during 

school hours as well as during any school-related activities. 

2. Awareness of RTO Regulations: 

o As responsible members of the community, it is imperative that we adhere to the Road Transport 

Office (RTO) regulations concerning the use of motor vehicles by minors. 

o According to the RTO rules, individuals under the age of 18 are not legally permitted to ride 

motorbikes on public roads. This regulation is strictly enforced to ensure the safety of young riders 

and other road users. 

o Parents allowing their underage children to ride bikes, even for private tuitions or other purposes, 

may face legal consequences. Non-compliance with these regulations not only puts the child’s safety 

at risk but also holds the parents accountable under the law. 

3. Student Safety: 

o The primary reason for this prohibition is to safeguard our students from potential accidents and 

injuries. We urge parents to consider safer modes of transportation for their children’s commute to 

school and other activities. 

o We recommend carpooling, riding bicycle (for shorter distance) or using school transportation 

services where available or whichever is safe and secure. 

We Seek Your Cooperation: We kindly request all parents and guardians to support this initiative by ensuring that 

your children do not bring bikes to school and comply with the RTO regulations. Your cooperation is vital in 

maintaining a safe and secure environment for all students. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. We are here 

to work together with you to ensure the best for our students. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Regards, 

 

Principal 

Pankaj Sharma 

Freedom Valley School, 

Umrakh, Bardoli. 


